
CLASC Members and Friends,  
 
It is with an extremely heavy heart that I report that long-time CLASC member Richard Merrill died 
Tuesday while hiking in Big Bend National Park.  Many of you may have heard the report on the news 
this week.   

 
Our thoughts and prayers are with his family, especially his teenage daughter.   
Here is the link to Richard’s Facebook page if you would like to leave a message for his family.  
https://www.facebook.com/RichardGMerrill/timeline?lst=100000255084131%3A100000916823878%3
A1562249594    
 
We will pass on the information when we hear about services.   
 
 
 


